
2024-05-23 

Parking & Security Meeting 

 

Ray Ladouceur, David Jackowski. Ron Melnyk, Bev Hillier, Kevin Vescio, Bruce Robertson, 

Amber Livingstone, Brent Kalinowski and Brannyn Hale. 

 

Chief Longworth: Need NBPS rep at meetings. Amber to send email request to Chief to request 

meeting. 

•Free space available for bike patrol officers. 

•Membership piece - what are NBPS actively doing? 

 

7am - security walk construction zone + parking garage. 

 

10am-6pm 3 times/week mobile patrol Lot 4, Lot 13. 

 

Pump track expected to be complete early September. 

 

Patio season - No fees. Members can contact Bev Hillier. 

 

Parking advertising: Bruce to work on MOU. 

 

New Pay & Display machines coming. 

 

Next meeting: July 25th 


